
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BANK OF ZAMBIA WORKING PAPER SERIES 

 

The Bank of Zambia publishes a journal entitled "BOZ READER: ISSUES ON THE ZAMBIAN 

ECONOMY” to promote information dissemination and the exchange of views on 

contemporary and topical issues affecting the Zambian economy. The journal is published 

annually in hard copy format. 

As part of efforts to modernise research dissemination and to keep abreast with 

international best practices, the Bank of Zambia wishes to inform the general public that 

with effect from December 7, 2020, the hard copy format of the BoZ Reader will be 

replaced by an electronic format Bank of Zambia Working Paper Series. Research papers 

will now be published on a continuing basis as working papers on the Bank of Zambia 

website www.boz.zm.  

In view of this change, the Bank of Zambia has created a mailing list for members of the 

public who wish to be notified about new publications. To join this mailing list, kindly 

send an email to pmulenga@boz.zm or fchansa@boz.zm. 

For further information and clarification, please contact:  

Assistant Director - Communications 
Bank of Zambia 
P O Box 30080 

LUSAKA 
 

Telephone Number: (+260) 211 399300 
E-mail address: info@boz.zm  
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